
11. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM

SUBMISSION TO THE MINISTERIAL INQUIRY INTO THE ELECTRICITY INDUSTRY

The Chairman sought the leave of the Committee to introduce a supplementary
report on the above topic.  The reasons why the item was not on the main agenda
and why the matter could not wait for the next meeting were explained to the
Committee.

The Committee resolved that the report be received and considered at the present
meeting.


